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Agencies requesting a change in the level of care will submit to the REMAC 
Chair: 
 

• A letter signed by the CEO to the REMAC with the request 
• A letter of support from the Agency Medical Director 
• Estimate of in-service availability at that level of care (i.e. 50%, 100%)  

 
 
Midstate Region EMS Agencies upgrading to Critical Care or Paramedic 
level of care, will be required to provide all the equipment and supplies to 
practice all the skills and treatment protocols included for that level of care 
this also includes controlled substances. 
 


